
 

 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 41 OF THE 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  
(WORKING SESSION) 

 
For consideration by the Council 

of the City of Vaughan 
on November 29, 2022 

 

 
 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) met at 9:31 a.m., on November 23, 
2022. 
 
Present: 
 
Council Member In-Person Electronic 

Participation 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca, Chair X  
Steven Del Duca, Mayor X  
Regional Councillor Linda Jackson, 
Deputy Mayor 

X  

Regional Councillor Mario Ferri X  

Regional Councillor Gino Rosati X  
Regional Councillor Mario G. Racco 9:55 a.m.  
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate  X 
Councillor Adriano Volpentesta X  
Councillor Chris Ainsworth X  
Councillor Gila Martow X  

 

1. OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER: PROJECT DELIVERY AND 
OVERSIGHT 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 

1) That the recommendation contained in the report of the City 
Manager, dated November 23, 2022, be approved; and 

2) That the presentation by the Director, Transformation and 
Strategy and the Director, Program Management Office, and 
Communication C1, presentation material, be received. 

Recommendation 

1. That the Office of the City Manager: Project Delivery and Oversight 
staff report be received. 
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2. PERFORMANCE EXCELLENCE AND ACCOUNTABILITY 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 

1) That the recommendation contained in the report of the City 
Manager dated November 23, 2022, be approved; 

2) That the presentation by the Senior Leadership Team 
(Executive), be received; and 

3) That the following Communications be received: 

C2. Presentation material; and 

C3. Performance Excellence and Accountability Productivity 
/ Performance Dashboards – Reference Materials 

Recommendation 

1. That the Performance Excellence and Accountability staff report be 
received. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 12:22 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca, Chair 


